
Lincoln Service and Texas Eagle  
Will Not Stop at Joliet 
 

 

Saturday and Sunday,  
August 22 and 23, 2015 
 
 

Due to track work being performed by Union Pacific Railroad, Texas Eagle and 
Lincoln Service trains will not stop at Joliet, IL, on August 22 and 23. Please 
note that alternate transportation will not be provided.  
 

Lincoln Service  
Trains 300 - 307  
 

Texas Eagle 
Train 21/321/421  
Train 22/322 and 422 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. For reservations and information, visit 
Amtrak.com, use our free mobile apps or call 1-800-USA-RAIL (1-800-872-
7245).  
 
Thank you for traveling with Amtrak. 
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